
Headteacher's News

The Power of Reading Together

At school, we are placing a strong focus on
reading across school. I read with a group of
Year 2 children on Tuesdays and
Wednesdays, and it has been fantastic to see
the progress they have made this term.

Reading with your child at home is one of the
most effective ways to support their learning.
Research shows that regular reading
strengthens vocabulary, comprehension, and
fosters a love of books. As a parent myself, I
understand how busy life can be, but just
10-15 minutes, three times a week, will have a
significant impact.

Please aim to read with your child at least
three times a week and sign their school
reading record. Your support is invaluable in
helping us develop confident, lifelong
readers.

Have a lovely weekend.

WInter Voices

Well done to year 5 & 6 pupils who sang at
the Winter Voices concert at the Pudsey
Civic Hall on Tuesday. You made us proud!

Well done to our stars of the week!

Year 1: Bobby-Rae Copeland
Year 2: Rex Haddow
Year 3: Gracie Marshall-Paul
Year 4: Leo Hargreaves
Year 5: Isabella Mearns
Year 6: Aleena McGann

Our Value for this half term is Politeness

This week we had a visit from the Leeds City
Council Road Safety Team who led an
assembly and followed up with Road Safety
sessions with each class.

Attendance

Year 1 has the highest attendance across
school this week. AGAIN!. Well done!

Reception: 98.5%
Year 1: 100%
Year 2: 95.7%
Year 3: 94.6%
Year 4: 96.3%
Year 5: 95.9%
Year 6: 96.7%
Whole school attendance this week: 96.7%
________________________________________________

Parent Coffee Morning

Thank you to all the parents who attended
the Mindmate parent coffee morning
yesterday. We hope you found it useful.



Dates for Your Diary

19th November: Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics

26th November: Y3/4 Girls Football
Competition
26th November: Winter Voices Concert
11th December Christmas Carol Event
(PTA event)
4th December: Non uniform/bring a
colour gift day
16th December: Lower KS2 & KS1
Christmas Play
17th December (AM): Reception Nativity
17th December: Choir at St Johns
Luncheon Club
17th December: Nursery Sparkle Time
18th December: Church Service &
Christmas Dinner
20th December: Christmas Panto

Bramley Baths is crowdfunding to help
repair the school roof. Supporting this
initiative would be a fantastic way to.

See link below:
Bramely Baths Fundraising.pdf

Sports News Link:
Stanningley sports news

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16t927TCrz4IEkE_e1Jx6gH0I54RBSSZ_/view?usp=sharing
https://www.stanningleyprimary.com/page.php?id=5604

